
 
 
 
School Closed Tomorrow and Friday 
Mary O'Meara •Wednesday, Mar 27 at 12:59 PM • Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School 
District 

March 27, 2024 
 
Good afternoon, POB School Community. 
 
As we close out March, I want to remind you that all POB Schools will be closed tomorrow, 
Thursday, March 28th for the unused snow day, and Friday, March 29th.  School will reopen for all 
students on Monday, April 1st. 
 
Please enjoy the long weekend and for those celebrating, Happy Easter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Mary O'Meara 
Superintendent of Schools 
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